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Ms. Sally Prior 
COO 
LifeQuest Nursing Center 
2460 John Fries Highway 
Quakertown, Pennsylvania 18951 
 

RE: The Village at LifeQuest 
2100 Cherry Blossom Lane 
Quakertown, Pennsylvania 18951 

 License #: 144960 
 

Dear Ms. Prior: 
  

 As a result of the Department’s Bureau of Human Services Licensing inspection 
on October 30, 2019 of the above facility, we have found that your facility is in 
substantial compliance with the regulations, set forth in 55 pa. Code Ch. 2800 (relating 
to Assisted Living Residence), that can be adequately assessed at this time.  The 
licensing inspector was unable to complete a full inspection because the home is new 
and not yet serving four or more residents.  
 

In accordance with 55 Pa.Code § 2800.11(b) (relating to procedural requirements 
for licensure or approval of assisted living residences, a re-inspection of your newly 
licensed facility will be conducted within 3 months of the effective date of this license. 
Complete compliance with all applicable regulations is required in order to maintain your 
license.   
 

 Your NEW license is enclosed. 
 

In an effort to improve our licensing processes, the Bureau of Human Services 
Licensing is soliciting feedback about your recent human services provider application 
submission experience. To participate in the online applicant survey, launch your web 
browser and go to https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BHSL_Application.   
 

The survey is brief and will only take about 5 minutes to complete. Your 
participation in the survey is completely voluntary and all of your responses will be kept 
confidential. The responses will be reviewed as part of an aggregate of provider 
applicant responses. Thank you in advance for providing feedback.  
  

      Sincerely, 
 
       
 
      Kevin Hancock  

Deputy Secretary 
Office of Long-term Living 
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